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The Woodlands Township Board holds Incorporation Planning Session 
 

THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (August 23, 2018) – The Woodlands Township Board of Directors held 

an Incorporation Planning Session on Wednesday, August 22, 2018, to discuss future 

governance. 

 

The Board of Directors discussed the following incorporation-related matters on the Regular 

Agenda: 

 

• Received a draft law enforcement feasibility analysis; 

 

• Received a draft pavement management/road conditions study; 

 

• Received upcoming meeting schedule; 

 

The next incorporation planning session will be held at 4 p.m. Thursday, September 20, 2018. 

These meetings are held at The Woodlands Township, 2801 Technology Forest Blvd., The 

Woodlands, Texas 77381, on the same days as the Board’s regular business meetings. 

 

For more information on The Woodlands Township, or to view the meeting in its entirety, 

please visit www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov, or call 281-210-3800. 

 

http://www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov/

